From: Craig Horrocks

Sent: 01 April 2022 11:24

To: Megan O’Mara

Subject: Sandfield House Farm Alternative Door design.

Good morning Megan,

| hope you are well.

Following on from our conversation on Tuesday please see below the proposed changes to the doors D2 & D8 on
the elevation drawing.

We would look at changing them both to D3 door design, the same as the others on the refurbishment.

| hope email is sufficient enough for your records, if it isn’t then please let me know.

Thank you for your help and assistance on this matter

Kind regards
Craig Horrocks
Managing Director

Sandfield House Farm
Sandsend Road
Whitby

North Yorkshire
Y021 3SR



AMENDED






